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           27th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To support our PE curriculum, we have organised for Crewe Alexander FC to deliver physical 
educational sessions to all in Year 1 and Year 5 on each Thursday of this half term.  Therefore (for 
this half term only), PE days will move to Wednesdays and Thursday for both Year 1 and Year 5 in 
place of their usual days. 
 
As the first session will take place this Thursday on World Book day when children will be 
dressed in character, we ask, for health and safety reasons that a full PE kit is bought into 
school to change into. 
  
We look forward to welcoming Crewe Alexander into school later this week.  If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT 
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